Webber's Weekly



~~

NEWSLETTER

Message from Mrs Barnett

Dear Families,

I hope that you all had a wonderful half term!

This week has been genuinely busy and productive, and it has been delightful to see the children thoroughly enjoying their learning experiences. Their enthusiasm in the classroom has been inspiring, and I am eager to continue fostering such a vibrant learning environment.

In preparation for September, I have been focusing on drafting our School Development Plan. This plan is crucial as it aims to ensure that we are offering the very best experiences for all our children. Once finalised, I will share a copy of this plan with all families to keep you informed and involved in our vision for the future.

As I settle into my role and become familiar with the new processes and systems, I recognise the importance of spending quality time at both schools. To facilitate this, I am creating a new working pattern that allows me to dedicate specific time to each school. This pattern will involve a rotating schedule of three days at one school and two days at the other. For instance, one week I will be at Webber's for three days and at Burlescombe for two days; the following week, I will switch this arrangement. While I anticipate this will provide numerous opportunities for our school communities to thrive, please bear in mind that some flexibility may be necessary to address any urgent matters as they arise.

I sincerely hope this new approach will enable us to achieve great things. Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Kind regards,

Mrs Barnett





Residential





We are really excited about our Barton Hall residential for Key Stage 2 on Monday. This adventure promises to be a fantastic experience, filled with fun and learning opportunities.

Please rest assured that Mrs Barnett will keep in regular contact with the team at Barton Hall, providing updates throughout the trip. We are looking forward to the children exploring, bonding, and coming back with wonderful stories to share.

We are looking forward to sharing some Class news and learning in this section soon!

Watch this space...

Dates:

Barton Hall Residential- Monday June 9thWednesday June 11th.
Cricket for Class 1- Tuesday June 10th - pm
Swillming for Class 1- Wednesday June 11th - 1pm

